
African Descent Advisory Committee – ANSAIO August Update 

Africville Reunion Church Service: 

Members of the African Nova Scotian Affairs Integration Office (ANSAIO) proudly 
volunteered at this year’s Africville Reunion Church Service. This annual event 
remains a powerful moment of remembrance, reconnection, and celebration of 
Africville’s enduring legacy. 

Anti-Black Racism Grants Program: 

ANSAIO is pleased to announce that the Anti-Black Racism Grants Program will 
open for applications on September 1, 2025, and will close on September 30 at 
11:59 p.m. This initiative continues to support community-led efforts to address 
anti-Black racism across the municipality. 
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